
Officer Candidates & Delegates

State Officer Candidates and Campaigning
The state officer application and handbook are online and available at www.iowafbla.org/officer-application. All
candidates will be required to complete all activities in the State Officer Handbook, including meeting the
application deadline requirement. Candidates will be emailed about the steps to complete before the state
conference. Campaigning will take place during the State Leadership Conference. Campaigning includes a
speech to all members during a general session and displaying a campaign booth during the conference.

Local Chapter Delegates
Each chapter registered for the State Leadership Conference can identify up to two local chapter members to
serve as delegates. No pre-registration is required for voting delegate selection. Each chapter will receive
voting delegate ribbons in their registration packet. Voting delegates must wear their official voting delegate
ribbon to cast their ballot.

Elections and Voting
Voting Delegates will cast their paper ballot on-site at the State Leadership Conference as outlined in the
schedule. Make sure your chapter has a well-informed discussion about the candidates before your delegates
place their vote. Each voting delegate will be casting two ballots, one for the at-large officers (President,
Secretary, and Treasurer) and one ballot voting for their District Vice President.
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